
As a public authority and stewards of public funds received from the Federal Aviation 
Administration, the Columbus Regional Airport Authority (“CRAA”) and its staff have 
restraints and obligations with respect to receiving gifts and gift giving. To ensure 
compliance with those standards and to operate in a fair and transparent manner, CRAA 
staff cannot accept (and may return or donate) all gifts they receive from any source other 
than CRAA. In addition, charitable donations or contributions in the name of CRAA or its 
employees are not permitted. 

CRAA extends our thanks to each of our business partners for your work and dedication 
to ensuring that CRAA fulfills its vision. Thank you in advance for your cooperation 
regarding our No Gift Policy. 
 


